
UNAPPROVED 

General Membership Monthly Meeting 

October 14, 2010 – VFW Dupont, PA 

 

Tina Gittleman, President of the Corvette Club of Northeastern Pennsylvania called the general meeting to order at 8:22 p.m. on 

Thursday, October 14, 2010 at the VFW Dupont, Pennsylvania.  The meeting opened with the Pledge of Allegiance.  Sandy Fumanti 
and Jay Demerer were absent. 

  

SECRETARY’S REPORT Bob Tuffy made a motion to accept the minutes as printed; seconded by Ron Gitkos.  

 

TREASURER’S REPORT:  Barbara McCracken distributed the following financial report: 

Balance carried forward in the M&T checking account $xxxx 

Income $xxx 

Expenses $xxx 

Balance of Scranton Times FCU $xxxx 

Total Balance $xxxx 

Charity balance $xxxx 

Motion to accept the Treasurer’s report by Ron Gitkos; seconded by Bob Tuffy; passed unopposed. 
 

BILLS AGAINST THE CLUB:  $25 VFW; Barb McCracken $5.28 raffle tickets & postage $14.03. Joe Lazzaro $116.62 for 

calendar meeting.   Motion to pay the bills made by Bob Robinson, seconded by Bud Vinton, passed unopposed. 

 

DUES REPORT:  Barb McCracken reported collected $xxxx in dues. 

  

MEMBERSHIP REPORT:  Alan Reese – nothing to report. 

 

GOVERNOR’S REPORT:  Joe Lazzaro – Joe reported that the Florida Convention lost money.   New president for NCCC, 2 new 

clubs. 

  
WEB SITE:  Joe Lazzaro indicated that the website has been updated with pictures from the parade and drags.  Joe needs pictures. 

  

CORVETTE CORNER:  Tina Gittleman presented Corvette Trivia questions from 1953 to 1967. 

 

COMMITTEE REPORTS:  
September 18, 2010 – Saturday – Luzerne Parade Joe Lazzaro reported 7 cars attended, went to Hobbs & Barley for lunch. 

 

September 19, 2010 – Sunday – Drags – Joe Lazzaro – reported 29 cars, 16 members. Looking forward to doing again next year. 

 

October 9, 2010 – Saturday – Kerbeck Chevrolet Atlantic City Expressway Toys for Tots Campaign – Lanny Scott reported 4 cars 

participated, disappointed that they cancelled the run between rest area and AC. Great day. 

 
October 10, 2010 – Sunday Calendar Meeting –Tina Gittleman reported 7 members set up the 2011 calendar. Lunch was served. 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS:   
October 15, 16 & 17 – Ocean City MD weekend away – Tina Gittleman - Grand Hotel rooms are $110 per night + tax.   Anyone 

interested in participating in the Free State Convention activities, please register individually.  Some attendees are planning to attend 

the Friday night dinner event.  Saturday at 5:00 p.m. is Free State Corvette Club’s parade on the boardwalk.  Sunday boat ride on the 

Bay Queen will either be a box lunch for $20 or a buffet for $30.  Hotel reservation deadline is September 15. 

 

October 16, 2010 – Keystone College Parade – Alan Reese – this is a rain or shine event - meet at Keyser Oak Plaza at 9:30 a.m. for 

the 11:00 a.m. parade step off.  The parade route is one mile and a complimentary lunch is provided. 

 
October 17, 2010 - Fall ride –Bob Robinson – meet Wal-Mart, Tunkhannock, 9:30 am.  Leave at 10 am to Canton stop at Doc’s Irish 

Inn for lunch, continue on about a 3 ½ to 4 hour ride. 

 

October 30, 2010 – Halloween Party – Tina Gittleman -Genetti Manor’s Halloween Blast from the Past party.  The cost is $35 per 

person with cash bar.  The Poets, Frankie & the Corvettes, The Tones & Dani-elle. Call 1-800-830-7463 for reservations under the 

Corvette Club. 

 

November 13, 2010 – Dinner and a Comedy – Sandy Fumanti announced dinner will be arranged at a Scranton restaurant and the 

group will attend a comedy show at Wise Crackers in the Clarion Hotel in Scranton. 

 



November 21, 2010 – Bingo with the Vets cake & ice cream will be provided along with $100 for bingo.  All expenses will come out 

of the charity fund.  Meet at 1:30 pm. 

 

November 27, 2010 – Member Appreciation Night – Joe Lazzaro – Café Rinaldi’s Old Forge 6:00 p.m. to 11:00 p.m., M & M Music 

Productions.  There is no charge to members for this event; a $20 refundable deposit is required when making reservations.  

Non-Members $25.  A member’s appreciation gift will be given. RSVP by Nov 20th, Joe Lazzaro, 654-8719 or joezo6@netscape.net. 
 

OLD BUSINESS:   A volunteer is being sought to copy, stuff and mail out the newsletters. 

 

NEW BUSINESS:  The president announced the following members as candidates for officers:  Barbara McCracken-Treasurer, 

Sandy Fumanti – Secretary, Jay Demerer- Vice President and Tina Gittleman-President.  With the secretary absent, Bob Tuffy moved 

to cast one vote for the new officers elected for the 2011 year. Seconded by Ron Gitkos.  

 

 

CHARITY:  Barbara McCracken continue collecting ring tabs .Toys for Tots are being collected through November so start bringing 

in the toys.  November 21st, bingo with the Vets.  Ron Gitkos made a motion to purchase cake & ice cream for this event seconded by 

Bob Tuffy.  Cake $25+ ice cream. 

 
GOOD OF THE CLUB:  Tina Gittleman announced that the following positions will be on a volunteer basis,  Charity Committee, 

Public Relations, Points, newsletter, website, and Corvette corner. 

 

50/50:  $xx collected; Dan Stroka won $xx and $xx directed into the Charity Fund. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 8:59 p.m. on a motion by Beverly Pikulski, seconded by Bert Occulto. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Tina Gittleman, President 


